
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

AUTUMN 1 
 

WELCOME BACK! 
 

It has been lovely to 

have the children back 
in school. We have 
adapted to our new 

normal very quickly in 
Oak Class and I am 

really proud of how the 
children have coped 
with the changes.  

 
I can’t quite believe 

that we have embarked 
upon the children’s 
final year in their 

Westfield journey. I 
hope that Year 6 is 

truly a memorable time 
for all of the children 

in Oak Class. 

 
Please know that I am 
always happy to talk to 

any parents/carers.  

If you have any 
queries, please call our 

school office or contact 
me via my school email 

address: 
mrs.davies@westfieldprimarysc

hool.com 
 

Let’s make this a year 
to remember! 

 
REMINDER 

Children should come to 

school in their PE kits 

every Friday. 

OUR OAK CLASS FAMILY 
 

We are really lucky to have lots of people that help us in Oak 
Class.   
Here are our key adults:  
 

 Mrs Davies – Class Teacher 
 Mrs Berry – Teaching Assistant 
 Miss Evans – PPA Teacher 
 Mr Green – Midday Assistant 
 Mrs Jones - Volunteer 

Is it ever right to fight? 

 

This half term, our learning 

will be based around World 

War 2. We will use a 

thematic approach to make 

all of our learning relevant 

and purposeful. So far, the 

children have thoroughly 

enjoyed investigating our 

new topic. 

 

Our class texts are: 

 

Star of Fear, Star of Hope  

by Jo Hostlandt 

 

When We Were Warriors  

by Emma Carroll 
 

REWARDS AND PRAISE 

There are many ways we 

recognise good behaviour and 

great work in Oak Class. We use 

our behaviour board and Class 

Dojo. Every Friday, we also have 

a ‘Star of the Week’. 

The children can also work 

together to earn a class treat too! 

READING 

Please complete 

five reading 

sessions with your 

child each week. 

We check reading 

diaries every 

morning and 

change children’s 

books weekly. 
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